
Good Afternoon Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we continue with the state mandated remote learning period we wanted to reach out and 
thank so many of you for the positive responses we have received with your experiences with 
remote learning.  It means a lot to our Educators in this district that are working so hard to adjust 
to a complete new way of teaching with little to no notice.  We also appreciate your flexibility and 
patience as we continue to adjust remote learning to be the best we can make it under the 
unprecedented conditions we are facing. 
 
We wanted to remind our district families about our Covid-19 Student/Parent resource page, 
(link below).  This constantly updating page contains all the district announcements that have 
been made since the start of the pandemic as well as resources around health and prevention, 
food services - including menus for food assistance during remote learning and online resources 
including updates on adding a parent/guardian access view to Google Classrooms, and using 
Zoom video conferencing from a student’s perspective.  There is also information on how to get 
remote student technology assistance and a list from the NH DOE on Internet Service Providers 
providing low cost Internet access to those in need. 
 
TRSD Covid-19 Student/Parent Support Page - ​https://www.timberlane.net/covid19-students/ 
 
We hope you and your family are well and healthy. 
 
Timberlane Regional School District 
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